MEETING OF THE BOARD OF ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW WAS HELD IN THE BASE-MENT CONFERENCE ROOM AT CITY HALL ON THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 9, 1978 AT 2:00 P. M.

Members Present: Mrs. Ruth Wadlington

Mrs. Charlotte Ramsey

Mrs. Lloyd Smith Mr. Van Groll Mr. John Farmer

Members Absent: Mr. K. Edward Lay

Mr. Joseph Keller Mr. Lucius Bracev

The Meeting was called to order by Mrs. Wadlington.

Mr. Muse informed the Board Members that Case BAR 77-57, Family Services, Inc. will be continued until March 9, 1978, with someone to represent them.

The Board members discussed Case No. BAR 77-59 regarding Signs and Temporary Signs for rental depending on size. Also, there was a discussion about Huff & Son having a lot of signs. It was decided that Mrs. Wadlington write Huff & Son a nice letter asking that one sign be attached to the building if agreeable. A Motion was made and seconded.

Mr. Dale Hamilton presented a drawing on the First Baptist Church. There was a general discussion by the members regarding the landscaping, flowers, shrubs, walkways, fences, etc. Mr. Hamilton stated what had been done was what had been approved previously by the Board members.

There being no further business the Meeting adjourned until March 9, 1978.